
 

2 March, 2020 

 

Precaution regarding Novel Coronavirus 

 

 Infection of Novel Coronavirus is reported to be spreading from the end of 

last month.  Even though alert has already been announced by the 

University and the Graduate School of Science, the Department of Physics 

once again reminds you to read the information as below.  We sincerely ask 

each lab to disseminate it to all members in your lab. 

 

1. If you have fever or cold-like symptoms, please refrain from going to 

school or work and observe your condition. 

2. Washing hands, using hand-sanitizer and wearing masks are 

recommended as basic preventive measures. 

3. Please consider to cancel or postpone non-emergent conferences and 

seminars. 

4. Please encourage to use staggered commuting and telework. 

5. Should you feel the symptoms likely to be infected, please contact the 

Physics Administration Office. 
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